

Scoil Sheosaimh Naofa

BALLINAGAR, TULLAMORE, Co. OFFALY R35 RW26

Tel: **057 9343615** Fax: **057 9350042** Roll No **17637S**

Email: info@ballinagarns.com Web: www.ballinagarns.ie

Príomhoide: Mr. Niall Spain Leas-Phríomhoide: Ms. Sheila Lynam Cathaoirleach: Monsignor T. Coonan

Agreed Report: May 31st 2022

- 1. Treasurer's Report and Principal's Report were heard by the Board.
- 2. Safety Statement and matters related to health and safety were discussed.
- 3. School Self Evaluation Report, School Improvement Plan and School Self Evaluation Report for School Community were ratified.
- 4. The board would like to thank Ms Ryan and Ms Kelly for facilitating the Droichead process in the school this year and congratulate MS Gorman and Ms Dunning on their pending completion of the process.
- 5. The board would like to thank all the staff who helped with the wonderful extra-curricular activities provided for pupils.
- 6. The board thank the Parents Association for their time and, effort and support throughout the year.
- 7. The board would like to thank the entire staff and management team for their hard work throughout the year. The Board would like to acknowledge the wide range of training and continuous professional development staff have undertaken throughout the year.
- 8. Matters relating to health and safety were discussed.
- 9. Date for next meeting to be agreed in term 1.

Is mise le meas,		
Msgr. Tom Coonan		